
 

  Achievement 

Promoting excellence in 

education 

Resilience 

Creating problem solvers 

ready to accept challenges 

Respect 

Developing tolerant, 

considerate individuals 

 

This week’s value in focus is: 

Resilience – Risk-taking 

Having a go  

Contact us : 
Principal – Katie Lovel 5468 1111   

dunolly.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

tiqbiz app – go to your app store and search 

tiqbiz, once loaded search for Dunolly PS 
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Calendar  
 March 

17th  Curriculum Day – no  

school 

20th  PFA Meeting 9am 

Finance Meeting 

3.30pm 

School Council 

Meeting 7pm 

21st  Student Banking 

23rd  Morning Munch 

Breakfast 

24th  Cluster Cross 

Country 

Canteen - Sausage 

Sizzle 

28th  Responsible Pet 

Visit P - 2 

29th  Yr 5/6 Say No to 

Violence 

31st  End of Term 1 

 April 
18th  Start of Term 2 

28th  Yr 3-6 Maryborough 

Art Gallery 

Excursion  

 

Community 

Building responsible citizens 

PFA NEWS 
Next Meeting – AGM on 

Monday March 20th at 9am  

 

 

 

Easter Raffle – raffle 

books due back 

March 17th  

Donations of Easter 

eggs can be left at 

the school’s office. 

 

Around school this week: 
Our staff have been fortunate enough to be involved in Berry Street Trauma Informed Practice professional 
development. Many times throughout our conversations we have come up against the concept of ‘fair’ and 
what it means to everyone. Often, when specialists have given us advice on how to deal with a particular 
student or issue, (for example, they might have proposed that we allow a student to have a free choice reward 
after achieving a short goal) we have questioned them on their advice, asking ‘but how is that fair for all of 
the other students?’ 
During our last Berry Street PD day this question came up again and we were presented with 2 quotes and 
an image to help change our thinking around the concept of ‘fair.’ 
 

1) Fair isn’t always equal  
AND 

2) Fair doesn’t start at 9am 
 

If all students had the exact same experience before school every morning (and in their lives outside 
school) then it would be more reasonable to think that treating every student in the school, the same way 
while they are at school would be considered ‘fair.’ For a range of reasons, not all students do have the 
same experiences in their lives outside school; some students have not had breakfast, some may have had 
an argument or heard some sad/bad news; some may be struggling with mental health issues etc. 
Therefore, this needs to be taken in to consideration and adjustments may need to be made to ensure they 
are being provided with the right support to help them succeed as well. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Fair doesn’t mean giving every child the same thing, it means giving every child what they need 

- Rick Lavoie 
 

I am really proud of the level of support our school provides to ALL of our students. We really are fortunate 
to have such caring staff members, dedicated to helping each child achieve and succeed and always willing 

to continue learning themselves.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Equality- every child gets 

the exact same thing 

 

Equity- every child gets 

exactly what they need 
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Curriculum Day 

NO SCHOOL  

There will be no school for students, 

teachers will be attending a professional 

development day. 

 

Parents and Friends Association AGM 

The PFA extends an invitation to all parents to come 

along to their meeting  

Monday March 20th at 9am 

Morning tea will be provided  

Whether you are new to our school or have never 

before felt the need/been able to become involved, 

this is a great opportunity for you to find out what is 

going on or coming up at school, and the chance to put 

forward your views and suggestions!   

Please come along and have your say, support your 

child(ren) and our school and help us to make a 

difference in 2017! 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
(Will be presented at next week’s assembly) 

 

 Prep/1 – Zavier Warren  

Year 1/2 – Thang Nguyen 

Year 3/4 – Chloe Goodwin  

Year 5/6 – Alice Milburn   

Principal’s Award – to be announced 

 

 

 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANTEEN BITES 

Canteen orders for this week closed 

yesterday. Please note that the only item 

available for purchase tomorrow are icy 

poles for 50cents.  
 

The next canteen day this term will be a 

sausage sizzle held on Friday March 24th – 

order forms will be sent home next week. 

 

 

Mother Goose Club 

 
¶ Program held on Fridays 

¶ Children 0-Preschool welcome 

¶ 9.30am in the multi-purpose 
room 

¶ Fun, songs, rhymes and stories 

¶ Free morning tea 

Tomorrow 

School Council News 

Results of the 2017 Election 

As the number of parent member nominations 

equalled the amount of vacancies no ballot was 

required. The following parents have been duly 

elected to council -  

Les Carless 

Joe Eddy 

Bernadette Patten 

Dan Smith 

They will join current parent members – 

Megan Holliday, Julie Hunt, Jamie Polinelli and 

Nathalie Soulsby  

Staff on council are Katie Lovel, Judy Gibbs, 

Luke Hutchins and Erin Holding 

 

Next Meetings  

Monday March 20th  

Finance Committee at 3.30pm 

School Council AGM at 7pm  

 

Emergency Management 

We take our Emergency Management procedures and the safety of all at school very seriously. Next 

week we will be having the first of our emergency drills. This will be a lock down drill. We will be 

explaining the purpose of the lock down is to keep us safe if there is something that may harm us 

outside eg dangerous dog, gas leak, fallen power lines in a storm etc. You may wish to talk to your 

child about emergency procedures at home. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


